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May 8, 2019 
 

 

Dear Board Members, 
 

Greetings from Glendale. Spring has arrived at the colony. Colony members are very 
busy readying farm equipment, getting the garden ready for planting, spring cleaning 
and finishing the new chicken barn. 
 

The students have been busy as well. They continue to put forth their best effort in all 
their subjects to assure they are on track for the following school year.  
 

The monthly visits from the GNP rangers ended at the beginning of the month. The 
students completed a cumulative activity on the night sky by creating a winter count 
representing each lesson they did with Ranger Sarah. The rangers did an excellent job 
of incorporating native culture into each lesson. 
 

We completed the SBAC testing with 100% daily attendance and are very happy that 
there will be no make-up tests.  
 

Travis Wipf is our only 8th grade student graduating this year. The graduation ceremony 
will take place on Thursday, May 23rd, @ 2:00. You are welcome to attend if possible. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
Your partners in education, 

 

Ms. Show and Mrs. Christoferson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


